
 
Blairsville Writer Alan Cone 

 

Writer’s Open Mic: Poetry and Prose Reading September 26 

 

Friends of Union County Library (FOUCL) are hosting our second free Writers’ Open Mic: 

Poetry & Prose Reading. We are inviting all writers and listeners to join us at Union County Public 

Library (UCPL) on Tuesday, September 26, beginning at 4:00 PM in the Community Room. Writers are 

invited to bring their best work and plan to read for no more than 5 minutes, so all who wish to 

participate may do so. Writers will sign up at the event, with the participants reading in random order. 

No books will be sold, but if you are a published author with books to sell, you are encouraged to 

mention where your books can be purchased. 

Pictured here is local writer Alan Cone, reading at the 2022 Writers’ Open Mic event. Expect to 

hear from local authors who employ a remarkable range of writing styles as they produce works 

covering a wide variety of topics. 

 While attending this event, FOUCL hopes you will look at the beautiful queen-size Christmas 

quilt (with a red cardinal theme), on display. This quilt has been handmade and donated by FOUCL 

member Pam Ippolito. Raffle tickets will be available at special events, through our members, and on 

Monday and Wednesday mornings throughout the month of October – when our members will be in the 

Friends Room receiving lovingly used items for our Everything Christmas Sale the first weekend in 

November. Drop off your Christmas goodies and buy some tickets in October! 
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